
General Committee Meeting Thursday Jany 20th 44. 

 

Present: Mr A Hall in the Chair. 

Messrs: E Raines, R Bennett, H Ridyard, H R Schofield, E S Jones, F Jones, F Thornley, H H Cawthron,  

J H Firth and J Gibson. 

 

The Minutes of the last meeting held December 16th were read and adopted. 

 

The following accounts were passed for payment: - Tom King 7/6/8, Hurst Laundry 8/9, Misses 

Schofield 11/3, R W Lansley 10/9/-, Water Rate 1/12/1. Total £20-7-9. 

 

The following resignations were accepted with regret: - Miss J Nield and Miss S Askew, Junior 

Members, and Mr & Mrs Bruce, playing members. 

 

Mr Ralph Hartley was passed for membership by ballot, subject to the nomination being posted for 

the required period. 

 

Letters were received from Mr & Mrs Lewis and A H Haslam thanking the Committee for their 

Christmas gifts. 

 

The secretary reported that he had seen Mr Rupert Wood respecting the field adjoining Bowler’s arm 

and furnished him with the amended plan, so that everything could be finally settled. The ground 

rent for the field for the first half-year was included in the last rent note and paid to the Stamford 

Estate. 

 

The minutes of the Handicaps, House and Greens Committees were passed as read. 

 

17/2/42 (sic) A Hall 

 


